Circular to members # 162
September 24, 2013



Annual General Meeting

Members are informed that 24th Annual General Meeting of the Association is scheduled to be held on Saturday, September 28, 2013 at 5:00 pm at the Association secretariat. Proper notice of meeting has already been issued on September 6, 2013.

The Audited Accounts for the year 2012-13 are already exhibited on Association’s website www.fbati.com at ‘Accounts’ link.


M. Siddique
Secretary General
0306-2553947
